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4 July 2008 

Dear Sarah 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thank you for your letter dared 26 June 2008. We are grateful for the information 
regarding the listing of the GMC hearing and the coroner’s inquest. 

As you may know, lan Todd has recently taken up his position as the NMC’s director 
of fitness to practice. There will be an internal NMC meeting on 5 August 2008 to 
discuss this case with him. We will keep you informed of any relevant developments. 

Yours sincerely 

Clare Strickland 


